
From: Kody Swartz
To: Dave DeGrandpre; John Engen
Cc: Spencer Woith; njtollefson@q.com
Subject: Mcnett Flats Extension
Date: Monday, March 1, 2021 5:31:47 PM

Dave and Mr. Mayor,
 
We would like to formally request an extension of our public hearing to next week so that we can
further discuss the details of our proposed parkland memo that was sent today by our development
team at the Land Use and Planning Committee Hearing on Wednesday. We will be present on the
call tonight if there are any further questions for us.
 
Thank you,
 
Kody Swartz, PE, LSI
Missoula Operations Manager

3860 O’Leary Street, Suite A
Missoula, MT 59808
Office: (406) 203-0869
Cell: (406) 868-5478
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